



Dear Friends,

At **Phoenix Children's Chorus** (PCC), we believe music is more than beautiful singing, it is a powerful force that transforms lives. For over 40 years, PCC has been Arizona's premier youth choral program, supporting more than 300 children each year, from kindergarten through 12th grade, who come from culturally, economically, and developmentally diverse backgrounds across the Valley. Our annual fundraising gala, *Rock the Night: British Invasion* is on **March 7, 2026** at the Shrine Auditorium, and we would be honored to partner with you to make this inspiring evening possible.

Rock the Night is a vital event that fuels our mission of providing life-changing choral experiences for children. The generosity of community partners like you makes it possible for us to continue expanding our reach and impact:

- Our **Premier Program** supports more than 200 singers with weekly rehearsals and extraordinary concerts.
- Last year we launched *Tutti*, our inclusive and adaptive choir that welcomes children of all abilities to share in the joy of music making.
- Through **Voices**, our neighborhood choir program, we bring high quality music education directly into the community.
- During our 24-25 season through festivals and clinics our staff worked with more than 3,000 students throughout Maricopa County schools.
- In June 2025, two of our choirs toured Japan, experiencing life-changing cultural exchange, and in June 2026 we will honor our nation's history with a tour to Boston.

We invite you to support **Rock the Night** by donating an item, gift card, service, tickets, or experience for our live auction, silent auction, or raffle. In recognition of your generosity, your company's name will be displayed at the event, on our website, and on our online auction platform. As a 501(c)(3) nonprofit, PCC is sustained through grants, corporate partnerships, and individual contributions. All donations are tax deductible.

To participate, please email **donations@pcchorus.org** or call **602 534 3788**. Our team will be happy to arrange pickup or answer any questions.

Thanks to the support of donors, sponsors, and community partners, PCC has been able to provide scholarships, launch new programs, and fund experiences that broaden the horizons of young singers. We are deeply grateful for your past, present, and future partnership.

We hope you will join us in transforming lives by supporting **Rock the Night: British Invasion**.

Phoenix Children's Chorus https://www.phoenixchildrenschorus.org/gala



2026 Gala Auction Donation Tag & Receipt

Please complete this tag and attach it to your donation

Donor Name/Company: Donor Contact: Donor Address: City, State, Zip Code Donor Phone: Donor Email: Estimated Value: Description of Item:			
		Please note any limitations, restrictions, or expirations:	
		Secured by:(PCC Family)	
		Phone/F-mail Address:	
		Thank you for your donation to Phoenix Children's Chorus. Please attach the upper portion of this tag to your donation. Please keep the bottom portion of this tag as your tax donation receipt for tax records.	
		Estimated value of donated item \$	
		Submit by mail or in person by January 31, 2026 to: Phoenix Children's Chorus Rock the Night Gone Country	Contact us: Email: donations@pcchorus.org Phone: (602) 534-3788

Web: www.phoenixchildrenschorus.org

6060 N 7th Ave

Phoenix, AZ 85013